
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ashland School Board is seeking (4) interested 
residents to serve on the Withdrawal Planning Committee 
as approved by voters on March 9, 2016. The purpose of 
the committee is to study the organization, withdrawal, or 

reorganization of SAU #2. 
 

Interested persons should submit a letter no later than 
September 2, 2016 briefly describing their background 

and reasons for wanting to serve on the Withdrawal 
Planning Committee to: 

 
 

Mary Moriarty, Superintendent 
SAU #2, Humiston Building 

103 Main Street, Suite 2 
Meredith, NH 03253  

 
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
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